
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Welcome back to the new term, we are looking forward to warmer and brighter days. This 
term, like any other, will be a busy one again! 

Your child has already had some experience of the SATs papers (last term’s assessments) 
and they will continue to do so this term as well. Intervention groups start in the mornings 
for those children who are not yet working at the expected standard. 

Our topic this term is “Frozen Kingdoms”. We will be focusing on the different climatic zones 
of the Arctic and Antarctic and the animals that live there, researching their habitat and how 
they have evolved to survive in varying conditions. 

As part of TSAT we are now using a range of “Thinking Tools” as part of our learning. Hats 
and Maps enable the children to organise and assess their own learning. We are 
encouraging them to evaluate each lesson and think about their next steps in order to 
improve.  

As ever, it is vitally important that your child completes any Home Learning task set and 
hands it in on time. Your child will continue to use Teams for both Maths and English Home 
Learning. At times they may be given bespoke homework if it is something we feel they 
need to focus on. Expectations for taking responsibility for their own learning is high as we 
prepare your child for secondary school. 

If you have any questions about any aspect of this term then please do not hesitate to make 
an appointment with Miss Wilkinson. 

We thank you in advance for your support and look forward to another successful term. 

Kindest Regards, 

The Year 6 Team 

 

 


